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I am writing to express my concerns and objections to the planned development of the land
across Grappenhall Appleton, Thelwall Heys.

This development will be stripping our green belt land and In turn increase polution in an
area where the poor traffic infrastructure suffers already!

The roads are already busy during commutes to work in mornings and of evenings, and
this development would simply add to this to unreasonable levels. This reason would
severely impact mine and friends commutes to work causing stress and adding impact on
our personal lives.

Another reason to raise concerns would be the to lose more of the green belt land of which
1 and my family love to walk over. Adding to this, these walks that myself and others do to
clear our minds has helped our mental and wellbeing would be impacted by this
development.

Furthermore being a parent, my concerns for my children’s future of nursery or school
access, doctors wait times or lack of appointments that an already overstretched surgery
would be impacted.

I strongly believe these plans are unjustified and there is no reason to destroy the landscape
and character of our villages.

Kind regards,
Amy Ward
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